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 (
Please be aware that on October 1
st
, 2015 a Law banning smoking in vehicles carrying children 
came
 into force in England and Wales.
 
) (
If anyone has any spare saucepans, frying pans, saucepan lids, aluminium mugs or plates we would be very grateful for them to make a music wall in our outdoor area
) (
We have had two cases of head lice in Pre-School, please and treat your child’s hair if necessary
) (
We are planning on making a Pre-School recipe book. If you have any favourite recipes which you cook with your children please would you let Di have a copy?
) (
Dates for you
r
 Diary
8
th
 October: Pre-School AGM 7.30pm
23
rd
 October
: 
Break up for Half Term
2
nd
 November
: PD Day
3
rd
 November
: 
Children r
eturn to Pre-School
9
th
 November
: 
Divali
 week
16
th
 December: Christmas lunch
18
th
 December: Break up for Christmas
) (
As Christmas is fast approaching, p
lease visit our easy fundraising page at 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/littleacornspreschool23
to
 see how you can help raise funds for Pre-School
) (
WE NEED YOU!
Pre-School is a charity which is run by a committee of parent volunteers. We desparately need new members or Pre-School may not be able to continue to operate. If you would like to join  or know a little more please come along to the 
AGM
 on Thursday 
8
th
 October
 at 7.30pm 
) (
    
Welcome to Little Acorns 
Buddy, Meghan, 
Elizaveta
 
Harry 
and 
Teleri
.
) (
Happy Birthda
y to:
Willow
)
image1.emf

